
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to
each student’s success in learning within

a responsive and safe environment.

 

Modification to this document is not permitted without prior written consent from the Greater Victoria School District. 
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POLICY 4199 
 
 
STAFF REPORTS 
 
Staff reports will be presented to the Board of School Trustees at the regular 
meetings of the Board in October and May of each year. Three year objectives in 
staffing will be reviewed at each reporting period. 
 
 
Greater Victoria School District 
Adopted: November 15, 1976 


